
200​ ​E.​ ​High​ ​Street,​ ​Lima​ ​Ohio​ ​45801 

 

PUBLIC​ ​HEARING​ ​NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that two public hearings will be held by the Allen County               
RTA for the purpose of consideration of Service Reductions for Fixed Routes and             
Uplift​ ​Services. 

● 1​st public hearing on Friday October 20​th at 10:00 am in the RTA             
Administrative​ ​Building​ ​located​ ​at​ ​200​ ​E.​ ​High​ ​St​ ​1​st​​ ​Floor 

● 2​nd public hearing on Wednesday October 25​th at 3:00 pm at the Bradfield             
Center,​ ​550​ ​S.​ ​Collette​ ​St. 

● 3​rd public hearing on Thursday November 2​nd at 6:00 pm at the RTA             
Administrative​ ​Building​ ​located​ ​at​ ​200​ ​E.​ ​High​ ​St​ ​1​st​​ ​Floor  

 

Information on the proposed changes will be available at the Allen County RTA             
office at 200 E. High St, Lima, Ohio on October 13​th​, 2017. Written comments can               
be​ ​sent​ ​to​ ​the​ ​Allen​ ​County​ ​RTA​ ​to​ ​the​ ​attention​ ​of​ ​Shelia​ ​Haney. 

Comments will be received until the time of the last public hearing and will be               
read publicly and become part of the public hearing record. Transportation can            
be​ ​provided​ ​to​ ​any​ ​one​ ​of​ ​the​ ​hearings​ ​by​ ​calling​ ​(419)​ ​222-2782. 

 

Shelia​ ​Haney,​ ​Executive​ ​Director 

Allen​ ​County​ ​Regional​ ​Transit​ ​Authority 


